

## LAREDO MIDDLE SCHOOL SUMMER REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2017-2018

Welcome to Laredo Middle School! Your next step is to call Laredo Middle School to attend a New Student Registration.

**Please call the Laredo Registrar at 720-886-5208** to reserve a space in one of our **Summer New Student Registration** sessions. *Both the student and a parent or guardian must attend the registration session.* Registration sessions will be held on the following dates in **August, 2017**:

- Wednesday, August 2, 6:00 p.m. (evening session)
- Monday, August 7, 1:30 p.m.
- Friday, August 11, 9:00 a.m.

You will need to bring the following to your scheduled session:

- School Assignment Form from the Admissions Office
- Final report card from previous school
- ➤ Individualized Education Plan (IEP) for Special Education students
- Advanced Learning Plan (ALP) for Gifted/Talented students
- > Standardized Test scores

Your registration meeting will last approximately 90 minutes, please arrive on time as this is a presentation, not a 'drop-in' meeting. It will include information on Laredo's programs and policies and a discussion with grade-level counselors regarding course selections.

Mandatory online **PARENT FORMS** will be available in July, please access them through <u>my.cherrycreekschools.org</u>. Instructions were given to you at the District Admissions Office.

NOTE: August 14, 2017 is the first day of school, 8:50 a.m. - 3:45 p.m.

